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Our topic this half-term is 'Wild and Wonder'. 


In our topic lessons our focus for the start of the half-term will be animals including humans. This will involve looking at animals that have skeletons and learning how their muscles help to support and protect them and allow them to move. 


Can you do some research prior to these lessons about the human skeleton? 


What bones do we have and what are their functions?


Could you create some art work of a human skeleton?





Can you do some research prior to these lessons about the muscles that we have?


What do we need to do to maintain healthy bones and muscles?





How does our skeleton compare to the skeleton of your favourite animal?





Reminders!


PE is on a Tuesday, Thursday and some Wednesdays. Recorders is on Wednesdays but try to keep these in your book bag as this may occasionally change.
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In maths this half term we are learning how to multiply and divide one digit numbers by 2 digit numbers. We will also look at fractions of shapes and amounts. Keep an eye on My Maths for homework linked to these objectives. 





Please encourage multiplication as much as possible. Children need to know their 2, 3, 5 and 10 times tables and need to begin to learn the 4 and 8 times tables.





Telling the time is a key skill for children and we would appreciate if you could use opportunities to discuss the time and ask children to tell the time in everyday situations. This includes telling the time from analogue clocks using Roman numerals and 12-hour and 24-hour clocks. 





Homework will be set every week. This will include; TT Rockstars, My Maths and Spelling Shed.

















In English we will be focusing on the new novel 'The Wonderling' by Mira Bartok. The book introduces us to a character who is half human and half fox! This will allow us to develop our descriptive writing skills by using ambitious vocabulary and phrases. 


Can you make up your own character? 





This half term we will be having a big focus on handwriting and presentation. Can you practise yours at home?





Don’t forget to regularly play on spelling shed too to help with your spellings. 





Reading


Try to read for pleasure as regularly as you can. If you have read a book that you have really enjoyed, you could write a book recommendation for your friends that can be kept in our book area. 





Books from our reading area can be borrowed and swapped  whenever a new one is needed. 








